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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope that you are all keeping safe and well.
Next week will be the final week of distance learning for this half term, before everyone has a break over the half term holiday. Please note that school will be closed for half term and the hub will not be running. Staff will also be taking a ‘well earned’ break and so will not be responding to ‘online messages’ over the half term holiday. It is important that everyone has a rest. I wish to thank all staff, children and parents/ carers for your continued support and dedication over the past weeks.

Blended Learning

We now have three video posts on the website under the title ‘Blended Learning.’ These show you how to access teams if you do not already know how to do so. Teams is the approved Welsh Assembly Government and Flintshire County Council platform for schools to use when video conferencing. Thank you to Miss Davies for her hard work in producing these. Foundation Phase will have a ‘catch up’ teams’ session on Thursday next week. You will be sent your child’s hwb log in details, by email. Please follow the instructions on the video messages to access this meeting. It is imperative that your child/children’s hwb email addresses and passwords are not shared or disclosed to anyone, under any circumstances.
Organisation after Half Term

 As I am sure you are aware from today’s press conferences, Welsh Assembly Government have announced that Foundation Phase children will be returning to school from 22nd February in a ‘phased return.’  More details on how this will be organised, will follow next week. Key Stage Two children will continue to learn ‘online’ from 22nd February.  
New Arrangements for Supporting Children with Special Education Needs and Disabilities
Please find attached a letter from Helen Smith, ALN Transformational Lead for the North Wales Region, with regards to the above.

Requested Access to the Hub. 

If you are a key worker, please continue to follow Flintshire County Council advice and only request access to the school hub if you have no other safe childcare alternative and only on days when you are working. DO NOT send your child into school if they are unwell or are displaying any COVID symptoms. 
Welsh Phrase of the Week

 Beth wyt ti’n hoffi wneud?  What do you enjoy doing?
Dw’n hoffi…………………………….
Link to Welsh Resources
Please find a link to some free Welsh resources which can be accessed at home should you wish to do so.
https://www.welsh4parents.cymru/
We hope you enjoy the weekend. 
Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell
Headteacher
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